
We will have books for all of the jack-o-lanterns and ghosts of Yellowknife. 
Families, Dayhomes and Daycares are invited to come to 

5122 48th Street, 9 am - 5 pm on October 30.

Books will be placed on tables outside of our office. Please maintain physical distancing 
while choosing your books and use the provided hand sanitizer.

Not in Yellowknife or choosing to stay home? 
You can Trick-or-Treat online! Post a photo on our 

Facebook by November 4th and we will send you a book.

at the NWT Literacy Council office
Trick or Treat




